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CIL
ANT TRAP

PIEGE A FOURMIS

DOMESTIC

KILLS ANTS

ANTS ENTER TRAPS AND CARRY BAIT BACK TO THEIR NEST;
USUALLY KILLS ENTIRE COLONY.

GUARANTEE:  CHLORDECONE...0.125%

3 TINS OF 4.7 g EACH

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

DIRECTIONS ON BACK PANEL

REG. NO. 12649 PCP ACT

CHIPMAN INC.
STONEY CREEK, ONTARIO L8G 3Z1

LAVAL, QUEBEC H7S 1G3

((BOX SIDE LABEL))

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

PUNCH ALL 4 SIDE HOLES

DIRECTIONS:  Place traps in house where ants are running and
outside where ants enter dwelling.  For heavy infestations, place
traps 1.5 to 3 m apart.  Replace with new traps as needed.  Ants
enter traps and carry bait back to their nest; usually kills
entire colony.

PRECAUTIONS:  Keep out of reach of children and domestic animals. 
Hazardous if swallowed.  Do not remove lid of container.  Do not
contaminate feed or foodstuffs.  Dispose in garbage.

NOTICE TO BUYER:  Seller's guarantee shall be limited to the
terms set out in this label and subject thereto, the buyer
assumes the risk to persons or property arising from the use or



handling of this product and accepts the product on that
condition.

((PACKAGE LABEL))

DIRECTIONS:  Place traps in house where ants are running and
outside where ants enter dwelling.  For heavy infestations, place
traps 1.5 to 3m apart.  Replace with new traps as needed.  Ants
enter traps and carry bait back to their nest; usually kills
entire colony.

PRECAUTIONS:  Keep out of reach of children and domestic animals. 
Hazardous if swallowed.  Do not remove lid of container.  Do not
contaminate feed or foodstuffs.  Dispose in garbage.

**************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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